Templeman, Vivian

From: Wheeler, Ray

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 9:02 AM
To: Templeman, Vivian

Vivian,

| have a GRREC directed field trip to Frankfort, Lexington and Louisville to visit Kentucky State University,
Bellarmine University, the University of Louisville and the University of Kentucky. We will leave TCCHS just before school
lets out on the 19th of September and link up with the other GEAR UP schools at GRREC. There we will all board charter
buses and leave together. Todd County will take a group of 25 students and parents, including me. We will stay
overnight the 19th and 20th. The tour company will provide security in the hotels both nights. We will return to TCCHS
early on the evening of the 21st of September. Please let me know if you need any more info.

Thanks,
Ray



